Memorandum
Date: May 30, 2008
To: Honorable Salud Carbajal, Board

Chair and Supervisors

From: John M. Scherrei, Fire Chief W

Subject: June 3" Board Agenda: Request for Continuance of
Hazardous Materials Fee Ordinance (ltem #5)

CC: John Baker, Assistant County Executive Officer, P&D

Santa Barbara County Fire Department requests that the Hazardous Materials
fee ordinances docketed for June 3rd (item #5) be continued to June 24th so that
we can meet with the County Toxics Advisory Committee on June 19th. Thank
you.
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